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I believe it is very unfair, as an employer, to have to pay unemployment insurance 

taxes for employees that are not eligible to receive benefits from the program. 

Anyone with even a little common sense will agree. I certainly hope that you will do 

the right thing and support this bill. 

Thank you, 

Joni Hopper 


